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Evening of Entertainment benefits DAC Scholarship Fund

	On Saturday, May 2, Grace Tipling Hall in Shelburne will be alive with performers, who have generously volunteered their talents

for a great cause.

Starting at 7 p.m. the 2nd Annual ?Evening of Entertainment' will take place, with proceeds to the DAC Scholarship Fund.

?(We had a) near capacity crowd last year,? said Bob Mitchell. ?(We were) so very impressed with the evening that a second concert

has been planned to showcase the talents of scholarship recipients, many who are now professional artists and performers. Come and

enjoy performances by singers, dancers, and musicians, plus an art show and sale.?

Tickets are $10/person and can be purchased at Shelburne Town Hall, Scotiabank ? Centennial & Riddell Branch and 97 First St.

Branch; in Orangeville or through Cithara Guitars, located at 836037 4th Line E, Mansfield. They will also be available at the door

the night of the event.

?We look forward to seeing you there,? added Mitchell.

By Wendy Gabrek
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